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April 1st Meeting 
     This meeting was held at the I.A.S.C. because the Granada Cafe suffered a fire which began in the kitchen.  A total of 
13 members were in attendance.  The next April 15th lady and guest night meeting will also be held at the I.A.S.C.  
     President George presented to Bill Graziano a 25-year membership pin sent to the club by Lions International.  
Congratulations, Bill.  Bill recalled that his sponsor was Jim Kerr. 
     Nomination of Officers for the 2009-10 year were made.  Congratulations to the nominees who are:  President: Lyle 
Workman; 1st V.P.: Bill Graziano; 2nd V.P.: David DeMartini; Secretary: Ward Donnelly; Treasurer: Handford Clews; 
Membership Chairman: Al Gentile; Lion Tamer: Mike Castagnetto; Tail-Twisters: Mike Castagnetto & Al Gentile; 1-year 
Board Members: Joe Farrah, Chas. Bottarini, Bob Fenech; 2-year Board Members: Galdo Pavini, Bre Jones, Dick 
Johnson 
Committee Reports 
     Bill Graziano announced he and Bre Jones would be attending the annual Y & C A Drawing/Dinner April 4th at the 
Oyster Point Marina in Brisbane. 
     Convention Chairman Dick Johnson reminded members the District Convention is being held May 14 - 17th at the 
Radisson Hotel in Sacramento.  He urged members to attend for at least Thursday golf or Saturday food fair and dinner.  
A Saturday double occupancy package including registration, dinner and one-night stay costs only $189.  Contact Dick at 
467-2775. 
     Mystery Lion George Salet had no victims. 
Board Meeting 
     Attendance Chairman Ward Donnelly reported attendance for the month of March was 47%. 
     Treasurer Handford Clews reported five members are past due in paying their dues.  He brought to the club's attention 
the fact that International and MD-4 dues have been increasing.  A motion was made, seconded and approved to 
accordingly increase members' dues from $96 annually to $120 annually effective July 1st. 
 
 
April 4th Y & C A Drawing 
     The major winners of the  Youth & Community Activities raffle ticket drawings are as follows: 
Automobile, Amy Fink, San Bruno L. C. 
$4,000, Wm. Casey, Bay View Hunters Point L.C. 
$1,000, Noe Aguilar, San Bruno L.C. 
$500, Teresa Halili, So. S.F. Golden Gate L.C. 
Winners of $50 each from this club were: 
Emily Powell, Bernadette St. John, Evert Horner, McCullough and Wm. Cazatt. 
 
 
April 15th Meeting 
     This meeting at the I.A.S.C. was called to order by President George Salet.  Pledge to the flag was led by Mike 
Castagnetto, and Bill Graziano gave the invocation.  A total of 11 members and 5 ladies were in attendance.  President 
George announced meetings will continue to be held at the I.A.S.C. 
       Dick Johnson reminded members about the upcoming District Convention.  Dick named those who have signed up 
and is lining up golfers for the Thursday tournament. 
     Millbrae Lion Mike Simonini popped in and delivered checks for Y & C A winners from this club. 
     On a campaign visit from the Brisbane Lions Club were club president Margret Bryant and candidate for 2nd Vice-
District Governor Bob Wilson.  They made campaign speeches and distributed literature, pens and badges.   Bob is a 
veteran active member of the Brisbane Club.  He has been the recipient of many awards.  He has gone through all of the 
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chairs at the Peninsula Council of Lions currently serving as Immediate Past President.  He has also been a zone 
chairman three times and served as Region 2 Chairman under PDG Maxine Frazier. 
     Mystery Lion George Salet had no victims.   
                  
BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
4/17 Pat Pavini; 4/18 Galdo Pavini; 4/19 Marcy Stuhr; 4/20 Ted Wildenradt; 4/25 Bill Graziano, Bill Shea 
                             
COMING EVENTS 
4/15 Program meeting; 5/6 Board meeting; 5/14-17 District Convention 
 
SHORTS 
Website master Lyle Workman is asking members for information and submission of interesting photos. 

 


